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Recognising your experience — through 

chartered status 
 

The launch of our new membership criteria marks the beginning of a new chapter for BCS, 

shaping a more dynamic and accessible membership community to reflect the evolving 

profession. It’s also opened up an exciting opportunity for our existing Professional 

members. 

 

Apply for CITP today! 

 

Who can apply? 

BCS members who were MBCS before 10th October 2022 working at SFIA level 5 or above.  

 

What’s changed?  

This new process has a simpler form focused on your breadth of knowledge and experience, 

and applications are reviewed at a panel board every 8 weeks. What’s more, the 

requirement for an interview and presentation has been removed from the process.  

You will still submit your application through MyBCS. 

 

When will the opportunity close?  

This opportunity is for a limited time only so apply today! 

 

Find out more by clicking here or  

scanning the QR code and applying 

today.  

https://www.bcs.org/membership-and-registrations/become-a-member/recognising-your-experience-through-chartered-status-om/

